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We want to
hear from you!
About Selective Licensing of
rented properties in Wigston
and South Wigston



Learn more about Selective Licensing

Selective Licensing requires landlords to apply for a licence to allow them to rent their
property. We are currently considering introducing this in your area, and would
welcome your comments.

You can find the consultation survey, more detailed information about Selective
Licensing and the times and dates of upcoming engagement sessions on our webpage,
which you can visit using the QR code below.

 If you would like a paper copy of the consultation, please contact our Customer
Services team and this will be posted to you.  
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